
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: Mayor and City Council 

 

FROM: Joi Harden, Zoning Officer 

Planning Department 

 

DATE: September 4, 2023 

 

SUBJECT: C814-2014-0083.01 – Sunfield PUD Amendment #1 (District 5) 

 C12M-2024-0015 – Sunfield Municipal Utility District (MUD) #2  

Request for Postponement 

 
 

Staff requests a postponement of the above-referenced cases to the September 26, 2024 

City Council hearing to draft the appropriate PUD zoning documents for the City 

Council’s consideration.  

 

If you need additional information, please contact Joi Harden, at 512-974-1617. 

 

 

Joi Harden, Zoning Officer  

Planning Department 

 

xc: T.C. Broadnax, City Manager 

Veronica Briseño, Assistant City Manager 


